From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services <uscis@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 10:03 AM
To:
Subject: Fiscal Year 2021 H-1B Cap Pre-Paid Mailer Suspension

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services will not use pre-paid mailers to send out any communication or final
notices for fiscal year 2021 cap-subject H-1B petitions, including those requesting consideration under the advanced

degree exemption.

The process of printing and mailing the cap-subject H-1B petition approval notices by first-class mail is fully
automated. Using pre-paid mailers requires a separate, more time-consuming manual process. The existing
automated process is more time efficient for both petitioners and USCIS. Because of this, we will use first-class mail

as we work to process all cap-subject petitions in a timely manner.

Please do not reply to this message. See our Contact Us page for phone numbers and e-mail addresses.
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